

Mackenzie Special Olympics PO Box 2209 Mackenzie BC V0J 2C0

To: The Mayor and Council of the District of Mackenzie

The Mackenzie Special Olympic group is excited to announce that Special Olympics British Columbia has asked Mackenzie to host the regional qualifier event for power lifting on May 31 & June 1 2024.

Local lifter Pierce Northcott has been training hard with his coach Bryce Surgenor to compete in this event. Athletes from all over northern BC will be competing for the chance to move onto the BC Special Olympic Summer Games in 2025.

We will be hosting a Meet and Greet for the athletes on Friday, May 31 in the Callahan Room at the Recreation Centre. This event will be held from 5-8 pm.

We are inviting Mayor and Council to join us at the Meet and Greet to welcome the Special Olympics athletes to Mackenzie.

Thank you for supporting this exciting opportunity for our local athlete.

Sincerely, Mackenzie Special Olympics Committee